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Reminders and Announcements 

Monday, Jan 12 @8:25am:  Monday Morning 
All-School Prayer in the Auditorium 

Jan 16 @6:30pm:  Preschool / Kindergarten 
Open House.  Childcare provided.  Please 
share the event with your friends! 

Mon, Jan 20:  MLK Day - NO SCHOOL

Thur, Jan 23:  Parent’s Club Meeting

Friday Jan 24:  Kick off to Magazine Sale

Sun, Jan 26:  Kick-off to Catholic Schools 
Week, All School Open House 10:00-12:30pm

Mon, Jan 27 @10:00am:  School Tours for 
Prospective Parents

Wed, Jan 29 9:30am:  CSW Mass for Catholic 
Schools Week, followed by 10:30am 
Grandparents Brunch in the Auditorium

Fri, Jan 31 6:30pm:  International Festival in 
the Auditorium

Don’t forget about SCRIP!  Scrip team sells 
between mass on Sundays.  Look for them 
right next to the DONUT TABLE!  :)

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org Peace Doves, Reading Tree Bookclub  

& The Parent Survey 

The children had a great transition back to school this week!  
They had no trouble slipping back into the routines and 
procedures of the classroom.  Without prompting, the 
Preschoolers were able to line up quietly for PE and Music, 
demonstrate good table manners during Snack Time, and 
were engaged and interactive during Circle Time.  These are 
very important milestones for our littlest “St. Lukers" and we 
couldn’t be more proud of them!  

Of course, we have also been busy at work!  Take a look 
around the classroom.  The children created beautiful “Peace 
Doves” in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr..  They also 
painted water color murals of the Hail Mary prayer.  Next 
week we are going to give all those little muscles in our hands 
and arms a workout with more painting and some fun with 
play dough! 

Next week we will officially launch “P3 Bookclub”!  Each child 
will be assigned a week to bring in books for the class to 
enjoy under our reading tree.  We have a shared “Reading 
Tree Book Bag” that the children will take turns bringing home 
and filling with books.  Be sure to check those backpacks so 
you know when it’s your turn!  

Special Note:  The Parent Perception Survey will be going out 
via email on Monday, Jan 13th.  Your feedback is important to 
us and can help shape the future of our school.  Results are 
shared at the State of the School presentation on Feb. 27th.  
Thank you in advance for your kind participation! 
    
We have a busy week ahead.  Let’s get to it!

The 
IB Attribute for 

January is: 
Principled.  “We are 
honest and fair.  We 

do the right 
thing.”
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